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Comments: Dear Rulemakers,

I am completely opposed to removing the Tongass National Forest from the Alaska Roadless Rules. The
Tongass area is a priceless, pristine area. Forests in general benefit all of us. Once this area is opened to
"development”, there is no going back.

This country, and this world, must be focused instead on protecting wilderness and finding alternative forms of
energy. Leave new oil in the ground, cut our energy use, and find alternative, renewable forms of energy.

We must not destroy our national treasures for the financial benefit of a few.
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